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Title VI Notice to the Public: It is the City of Bellevue’s policy to assure 
that no person shall on the grounds of race, color, national origin or sex, 
as provided by the Title VI of the Civil Rights Acts of 1964, be excluded 
from participating in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise 
discriminated against under any of its federally funded program and 
activities. Any person who believes his/her Title VI protection has been 
violated may file a complaint with the Title VI Coordinator. For Title VI 
complaint forms and advice, please contact the Title VI Coordinator at 
425-452-4496.

Sidewalk installation, water 
main replacement, crosswalk 
enhancement and pavement 
improvements
Project Description
The Bellevue Transportation Department plans 
to: 

ρρ Replace water main on 158th Place SE 
between Lake Hills Blvd. and Main Street

ρρ Construct a 6-foot wide sidewalk on east 
side of 158th Place SE, between SE 6th Street 
and Main Street 

ρρ Replace traffic circle at intersection of 158th 
Place SE and SE 4th Street

ρρ Construct rapid rectangular flashing beacon 
system to enhance crosswalk safety at 
intersection of 159th Place SE and Lake Hills 
Blvd.

ρρ Resurface pavement on 158th/159th Place 
SE between Lake Hills Blvd. and Main Street

What To Expect and When	
The city’s contractor, Laser Underground, is 
expected to start work late March 2019 and 
complete it by fall 2019. Work hours will be 
Monday through Friday, 7 a.m. to 6 p.m.  There 
will be intermittent lane closures. Access to 
driveways will be maintained during construction. 

For Your Safety
Please use caution, drive safely and obey flaggers 
directing motorists throughout the construction 
zone. Please pay close attention to people walking 
and biking in the area.

Construction Funding
Construction funding comes from the 
Neighborhood Safety, Connectivity and 
Congestion Reduction Levy and the Utilities 
Department water main replacement program.  
Estimated construction cost: $2.2 million. 

Project Information and Contact 
BellevueWA.gov/transportationlevy

Perry Burkholder, construction inspector 
425-452-7931 | pburkholde@bellevuewa.gov

Mike Rodni, project manager 
425-452-4586 | mrodni@bellevuewa.gov
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